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 “Just don’t give up trying to do what you really want to do. Where there is love 
and inspiration, I don’t think you can go wrong.” 

Ella Fitzgerald 
 

We hope all our readers have enjoyed the summer despite the current situation. 

We would like to introduce our new CEO Håkan Fröderberg. 

Håkan Fröderberg has extensive experience from leading positions in several 
companies within the life science industry. The board is confident that Håkan 
with his background and experience is the right person to lead and contribute in 
developing the company, its people, services and business relationships. 

Before joining A+ Science, Håkan worked at Celgene as a Business Unit Director 
and was a member of the Nordic management team. Prior to that, he was the 
Nordic CEO of Nigaard Pharma AS / Zambon, where he built the current 
organization. During his long and successful career in the pharmaceutical 
industry, Håkan has also worked at Vifor Pharma Nordiska AB, Wyeth, SBL 
Vaccin AB and Astra. 

 
“I am thrilled to be here, we have a great team here at A+ Science and I am 
excited to build upon that team as we continue serving our customers, it is 
always about the people. I look forward to meeting our customers and see how 
we can support them even better in the future. I also hope that we can broaden 

  



our knowledge into new area and by that become an even better business 
partner. Finally, it’s very exciting to be a part of this side of the pharma 
industry”, says Håkan Fröderberg. 

 

 

 
 

Håkan Fröderberg 
 
              Are you aware of all the services we provide? 

 
• Our services include clinical trial management, we can conduct the entire 

clinical study, from start to finish or parts of it, depending on our 
customers’ needs. 

• We also provide full pharmacovigilance services, pre-and post-
marketing, including 24/7 availability of QPPV, Deputy QPPV and Drug 
Safety Physician, safety database license including MedDRA license, ICSR 
processing (pre-and post-marketing) including medical review and 
submission to Eudravigilance, Monitoring of new legislation, literature 
search and review (global and local, ICSR collection from EVWEB, entry 



 

and maintenance into the XEVMPD, PSMF maintenance, signal 
management, writing of SOPs, PSURs, DSURs and RMPs. 

• We can empower your team by outsourcing personnel (short- and long-
term solutions). 

• Since 2004, we offer services within Continuing Medical Education (CME) 
in collaboration with University Hospital of Umeå and the Sahlgrenska 
Academy, University of Gothenburg. 

 

Contact us at info@a-plusscience.com to find out more about how our team at 
A+ Science can help you conduct your clinical trial. Our aim is to assist you reach 
your goals and objectives.  
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